
23-26 November 2024 23 November 2024

2025 Delegation Lottery Applications are Due Imminently

Any school wishing to participate in the 2025 Delegation Lottery must turn their
application in to AMUN’s Executive Office in the Ohio Room on Level 2 of the Conference
venue no later than 5:00 p.m. today. Participation in the Delegation Lottery requires a
$120 deposit towards your 2025 delegation fees. Turn your applications in quickly!

Questions, Comments or Concerns?
If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at
mail@amun.org and we will be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the
primary contact for your school’s Model UN club or class, please contact us at
mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our Change of
Address/Contact form online.

Thank you for your attention,

Shannon L. Dunn
AMUN Executive Director

Madeline Glass
2024 Secretary-General

Follow Us on Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram! And subscribe to the Conference
Blog, theAMUN Accords for Conference Updates, United Nations News, Model United

Nations Content andMore.
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